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webmineral@gmail.com

From: Cape Minerals Info <info@capeminerals.co.za>

Sent: Sunday, March 29, 2020 12:35 PM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: How to reserve minerals during the shutdown

Hello everyone, we hope your are all keeping safe and somehow coping with the turmoil we are all experiencing. While 

we are unable to ship any parcels we have arrived at a solution. We are opening "boxes" for all our regular and loyal 

clients. Should you see anything you want please log into the system, place the item in your cart or simply send us a e-

mail but please do not checkout.  

We will put the specimens of your choice into a box with your name on it and when things return to normal and we are 

able to ship we will then only send you the information (and pictures etc if required) together with a shipping qoute as 

always. At this time your then able to decide if you still want the items or not.  

So happy browsing, we will continue to load new material and should something catch your eye we will most certainly 

put it aside for you for when things get back to normal 

Kind regards 

Graham & Nicky at Cape Minerals  


